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Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, July 26, 2018 1:20 PM
To: 'Mazzarella, Joan'
Subject: RE: 

Good afternoon Ms. Mazzarella, 
 
We have received your change of information and will update the contact information in our system. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Sandra Soto 
Commission Deputy Clerk I  
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
ssoto@psc.state.fl.us 
(850) 413-6010 
 
 
From: Mazzarella, Joan [mailto:Joan.Mazzarella@birch.com]  
Sent: Thursday, July 26, 2018 11:00 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Cc: Thomasson, Elena 
Subject:  
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
Please see attached the Change of Information on Regulated Utility. 
 
Please feel free to call 678-424-2400 with any questions. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Joan Mazzarella 




